
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

I am writing to let you know that after 21 years of dedicated service, Ms Knight will be leaving 
Bannerman Road at the end of this term. 

Over the years, Ms Knight has supported children across the school as a Learning Support Assistant 
in every year group. She has worked with care, compassion, and commitment, helping so many 
pupils achieve their best and feel confident and supported. 

One of her most lasting contributions has been the development of our Forest School area, which 
she has nurtured into a unique and much-loved part of Bannerman Road. It is now a place where 
children are free to explore, be creative, and challenge themselves — a legacy that will benefit 
pupils for years to come. 

Ms Knight is well known to so many of our families and has truly been at the heart of our 
community. Her warmth, dedication, and good humour have made a lasting impact on staff, pupils, 
and parents alike. 

To celebrate her incredible 21 years of service, we are holding a goodbye picnic, and we would love 
for you to join us: 

Date: Thursday 17th July 
Time: 3:15pm 
Location: School field 

Please bring your own picnic blankets and food, and most importantly, help us celebrate and say 
thank you. You're very welcome to share this invitation with your extended family and anyone who 
knows Ms Knight.  

We look forward to seeing you there and giving Ms Knight the warm send-off she deserves. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Jodi Dyer 
 
Acting Head teacher 
 
Jodi.dyer@brc.e-act.org.uk 
 
 

mailto:Jodi.dyer@brc.e-act.org.uk

